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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 

Firearm Theft Investigation Ongoing 
 
(CHENANGO FORKS, NY) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a 
theft that occurred on Saturday, February 4th between the hours of 9:00pm and 11:30pm in the 
area of Route 79 and Alexander Rd in the Town of Barker. Several items, including a firearm 
were stolen from an unlocked 2005 Toyota Tacoma.  
 
Stolen items include:  
 

• Savage Axis 6.5 Creedmoor bolt-action rifle with camouflage stock (photo of identical 
gun below) 

o The rifle had a varmint hunting spotlight attached to the gun at the time of the theft 
(photo of the light kit box is also below). 

• Primos Turbo Dogg Coyote Call 
• Winchester Camouflage Backpack 
• One gold and one silver jewelry chain 

 
No witnesses have come forward, and the suspect(s) have yet to be identified. The Broome 
County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the public’s help in locating the stolen items, identifying 
the suspect(s) and any information on the theft.  
 
Anyone who locates these items or has any information is asked to contact Detective O’Brien at 
607-778-2334. Refer to case #23-02505. 
 

 



 

 
 

### 


